
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of October 3, 2016 

 A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 3rd 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
B Day          A Day/        B Day         A Day/           B Day/ 
                   Advisory                                              Advisory 

 

Check the website for times and dates when all of 
the MSMHS Clubs and Teams meet. Get involved! 

 
NEXT PTO MEETING 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 17TH AT 6:30 PM 
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 19th 
College Board SAT Day 

All seniors will take the SATs  
Juniors and sophomores will take the PSAT.  

Freshmen will take the PSAT for grade 9 exam. 
 
 

Don’t Forget to Purchase the 2017 
MSMHS Yearbook Now on Sale 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

MSMHS 
LIP DUB 

2016!  
Coming 
soon on 

YouTube! 

 
Arguably the best Lip Dub ever filmed at MSMHS. The 2016 
Lip Dub will most likely be viewable on YouTube this week-
end. Special thanks to Mr. Litvinoff and Captain Sanders for 
making the impossible happen. Nothing can beat the fun 
and excitement that exists on Lip Dub Day! We can’t stop 
the feeling that the entire MSMHS Family will love it! 

Picture Day on Wednesday, Senior Portraits on Wed & Thurs  
GROTON, CT -  This Wednesday, all freshman, sophomore, and junior students 
will have their pictures taken first thing in the morning upon arrival. Three pho-
tographers from Steady Photography located in Branford, CT  will be on campus 
from 6:45 am until the end of the day. 

Students who wish to order a package must have their forms filled out with pay-
ment (Attached to this week’s Fish Tales is a copy). Steady Photography accepts 
cash, checks, or credit cards (MasterCard and Visa only). If any families are in 
need of financial assistance and wish to have a photo package of their student, 
please contact Dr. Spera via phone or email at: nspera@msmhs.com.  

Senior yearbook portraits will be taken on Wednesday and Thursday. All photo 
sessions are free of  charge. Students will have the opportunity to take a formal 
photo and/or a few different action photos. A few weeks following this week’s 
photos, seniors and their families will have the opportunity to view their photos 
and choose one for the 2016 MSMHS Yearbook: The Navigator. Families can pur-
chase any of the photos ’a la carte’ in a multitude of sizes from Steady Photog-
raphy. Seniors can view their day and time in the attached document titled:  
SENIOR PICTURE DAY SCHEDULE—MSMHS 2016. Don’t forget to smile!!  

 Freshmen Class Officer Election Results 
Freshmen class officer elections are an exciting and stressful 
time for students at MSMHS. In just a month, students are 
voting for the a candidate that they have only known for a 
month. In typical MSMHS fashion, fourteen students ran for 
class office! We are so impressed that so many students 
were interested in running for class office and took the initi-
ative to give a great speech in front of their peers!  Bravo to 
all who ran for office.  Here are the results: 
 PRESIDENT:   Jack LeBeau 
 VICE PRESIDENT:  Ian Thornell 
 TREASURER:  Grace Bufmack 
 SECRETARY:  Halsey McLean 
The class president election was the closest race in MSMHS 
history! Only one vote separated three of the candidates!  
Congrats to all of the elected officers!  


